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RE: TEMPORARY WORK SCHEDULE ADJUSTMENT 

 

Please refer to the special release from the Registrar, dated Monday, 14 August, 

2023 on the above subject matter. 

 

After careful consideration of the current situation, the University Management has 

come to a decision to review the work schedule and revert to status quo ante. 

Members of staff are therefore expected to revert to the normal work 

schedule with effect from Monday, 28 August, 2023. 

 

Consequently, Management seeks the understanding of all staff on the situation as 

we await the intervention of Government on the hardship faced by all. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 G. O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar and Secretary to Council 

  

 


